
 

Name: Announcement: 

D. Williams A Youth Empowerment Symposium: The 
Richness of Our Cultures – Honoring Black & 
Indigenous Knowledge is taking place on 
Friday, April 4, 2025, from 9:00 AM to 4:00 
PM, at the Best Western St. Catharines Hotel 
& Conference Centre. This symposium will 
feature engaging workshops, dynamic 
speakers, meaningful discussions, and 
cultural experiences that celebrate Black and 
Indigenous knowledge. It is open to All 
Niagara’s youth, students, young leaders, and 
allies passionate about diversity, equity, and 
inclusion. We would greatly appreciate your 
support in spreading the word and 
encouraging students to register. For 
transportation, we will be providing buses to 
pick up students from central locations, which 
will be their schools. Check our socials for the 
link to register. 

Wade Pychel Attention Lacrosse players; if you are 
interested in trying out for the Denis Morris 
Lacrosse team, please sign up outside of the 
Phys Ed office. You are required to bring your 
own equipment to participate. Listen for 
announcements or check the Phys Ed bulletin 
board to see when the first try out will be 
taking place. If you have any questions 
please speak with Mr. Vinc or Mr. Pychel.  

O'Rourke Applications are available for the White 
Family Foundation Scholarship.  This 
scholarship is worth $10,000 per year to 
eligible student-athletes from Thorold.  The 
White Family Foundation was created in 
order to bring equal educational opportunities 
for exemplar student-athletes of Thorold from 
all backgrounds to attend college and 
university without financial barriers. See the 
NCVLE or Student Services for more 



information. 

O'Rourke The Brock University Niagara Principal 
Scholarship Application is fast approaching. 
The application closes next week on April 1 at 
11:59pm.  Late applications will not be 
accepted. See the NCVLE for details. 

Erin Clark Flag Tryouts are beginning next week.  
Tryouts are being held at 7 am in the Gym, 
Tuesday Wednesday and Thursday.  Senior 
Boys please attend Tuesday April 1st and 
Junior Boys please attend Wednesday, April 
2nd.  Make sure you have picked up a 
permission form Mrs. Clark and Mrs. 
Shannon and return it to room 206 or at 
practice by the latest.  No one will be trying 
out without a permission form.   

Milena Matijevic Last call for anyone wanting to join Track and 
Field team - please come see Mrs. Matijevic 
in student services at some point today! For 
those of you that have already signed up for 
track & field please make sure you bring your 
paperwork as soon as possible. Practices 
start next Tuesday.  

 


